NPSA NEWS

[t is very disappointing to have to confirm that, following Monday's
government announcement, we have had to cancel this term's
Family Fun Day. As consequences of Covid go, this isn't even a blip
on the radar, but from an NPSA fundraising point of view, to lose
our third consecutive fair (as well as so many other events) is a
huge blow. However, there are events and activities that can still
run this term, so please do take part and support others doing so
whenever and wherever you can. Thank you.

Family Fun Run 4™ July

The Family Fun Run is going ahead on Sunday 4th July (weather permitting) with social
distancing in place, and all the relevant Covid safety advice being followed. Entry costs £1
per person and everyone from pre-schoolers to grandparents is welcome to join in. There
will be a number of set distances (based on laps of the field) depending on how far you'd
like to run. Gates open at 9.30am and there will be staggered start times at 10am,
10.15am and 10.30am. Bacon butties will be available on a first-come, first-served basis!
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Scarecrow Trail 18t July @2

Sunday 20th June is the deadline for signing up to take part in this year's Scarecrow
Trail. The Trail will take place on Sunday 18th July, and the theme is "Let's Go To The
Movies" . Sign up to make and/or host a scarecrow by completing the form here.

If you've been umme-ing & ahhh-ing and haven't quite worked out which character
you'd like to make, now's the time to pick something and go for it. We already have
quite a few, but not yet enough to make the day the success we know it can be. Please
do sign up! J

Grow Your Pound

As you will have realised, it is not now going to be possible to
host the Grow Your Pound table-top sales. We will be in touch
with our thoughts on how we can support the children to make
the most of their brilliant fundraising ideas in the next few days.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-KphuFo0RGEy2aZbRHhF5B8ERSsRUKb10K5umcj8xomV_6A/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3pu3tKLGXIaZInobD4E1PQG3wW2b-TmBn2ZOtVV5sUy1XiwHIoK7gsSeU

NewEridge Primary School @2
Cookbook

This is the last call for illustrations for our Newbridge Cookbook. If your child would
like to see their delicious designs in print, then please can you email individual photos
of your child’s illustrations of any of the following INDIVIDUAL items
to: newbridgecookbook@gmail.com

e Cooking equipment like whisk, spoon, bowls, weighing scales, saucepan etc
e Ingredients like eggs, sugar, butter, prawns, tomatoes, cheese, cucumber, chocolate
etc

PLEASE NOTE:
In order for your child’s illustration to match the design requirements, please ensure:
e Their illustration is drawn on WHITE plain and NOT patterned paper.
e If drawing several elements from the categories above, please only submit four
drawings per A4 sheet and leave space around each illustration.
e Please also only add their NAME and AGE to the email and NOT to the illustration.
* Please do NOT use any metallic or glitter pens.
* Please encourage the children to use felt pens or crayons or pencils and NOT paint.
e When taking the photograph, please ensure that there are no shadows on the
illustration or surrounding white background.

NPS;\ MEETING NEXT WEEK

The next NPSA meeting will be held on Wednesday 23rd June at 8pm via Zoom. Please
use this link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9209150285

EVERYONE is welcome to attend. Looking ahead to the new school year, we have some
thoughts about how we can tackle the hole left in our fundraising by the cancellation of
the fair, and it would be great to get lots of feedback as well as more ideas. If you're
unable to make the meeting, please share your ideas with your class rep or email
npsabath@gmail.com.
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Please continue to make use of
Amazon Smile & The Giving Machine

Find us on social media
'i @ Instagram: @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook: @NewbridgeNPSA

Twitter: @Newbridge NPSA


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9209150285



